Storm Water Coalition Minutes
January 20, 2011

Welcome and Roll

Storm Water Instructor Update

Instructors Julia Cole and Jenny Devlin are on track with their schedule for visiting all the
schools on the list by the end of the school year.

There is a delay on the Droplet order. The company that had the order has gone out of business. A
new order has been placed with a new company. There will be a small fee increase. The new
order is to arrive on February 5, 2011.

Storm Water Coalition members are asked to assist with handing out the droplets to the schools
when they arrive.

February 2011 Storm Water Contractor Training.

The rooms have been booked and the caterer has been hired. Emails have gone out to those that
attended the past training to remind them to have their employees attend this year. The same
format will be followed as last years training. Breakfast at 7 a.m., Training to begin at 8 a.m. All
cities are encouraged to contact all those that need to attend.

Sub-committees Updates

Sub-committees are encouraged to meet together prior to the next meeting to be held on March

31, 2011. Goals for each committee are to be reported on at that meeting.

A Inspection Committee - Ryan Johnson-Orem-City, Juan Garrido-Springville City, Don
Overson-Vineyard City, Mark Atwood-Pleasant Grove City, Scott Allen-Provo City.

B. Education committee - Steve Johnson-Orem City, Glen Tanner-Utah County Public
Works, Paul Miller-Lindon City.
Research regarding using University grad students program for storm water student
studies.
Links have been updated to the Utah County website, the droplet and storm water links.
Coalition Hotline numbers will be reviewed to update links and phone numbers for
reporting illicit discharge.
A quarterly flyer for winter was passed out to all those present. Electronic flyers will be
sent out to coalition members. The next flyer will go out in April regarding spring clean
up.

C. Discharge Committee - Nestro Gallo-American Fork City, Stan Orme-Orem City, Rustin
Porter-Springville City, Don Renyolds-ACCENA Group.

D. Post Construction Committee - Trapper Burdick-Spanish Fork City, Rick Sabey-Orem
City, Curtis Chatwin-Lehi City, Juan Garrido-Springville City.
ACCENA - How to prepare a construction SWPP flyer was passed around for everyone
present to review. The training cost for this March, (St. George) training will be
$2,700.00.
Federal and State facilities are now exempt from Storm Water fees.

Other Business
Sand Bags: A sand bag order for all the cities is being gathered by Glen Tanner. Please contact



him for the quantity your city wishes to order. The bags come without a tie at the top. If your city
wishes to have bags with a tie, contact Glen for a price. Bulk ordering will enable all the cities to
get a better price for the sand bags.

State Storm Water Update: The State is reviewing the cities electronic websites for current SWPP
documentation on-line. They are inspecting site maps including the menu for “Contact Us” or
“Comment” links. All cities are encouraged to have their sites updated.

The State website should be online by July 2011.

Storm Water commercials can be found on YouTube. Search SLC Utah Storm Water Coalition.
Cities are allowed to use them for educational training.

The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, March 31, 2011 at 10A.M.
Meeting Adjourned



